

Canteen Supervisor : Alison Belstead Canteen Assistant : Joanne Gaugg

Canteen Opening Hours: 8:30am - 1:45pm

Canteen Contact: phone 9302 4582

We are slowly organising the canteen to be completely stocked with all the menu items in the 2018 menu. We have recently sent out a new Term 1 2018 Canteen Menu on Pink Paper. If you did not received a new menu then please enquire at the canteen for another copy.

Our current Canteen menu and Term 1 2018 Volunteer Roster can also be found on the schools newsletter.

CANTEEN ONLINE ORDERING

Quickcliq is an online ordering system that is a safe and convenient way to order school lunches. How to Get Started



Visit www.quickcliq.com.au

Sign up by completing the registration form

Receive a confirmation email with activation link

Activate your account and login to the website

Add your children and transfer credit to your account

Order at your own convenience

Any queries about setting up your account need to be directed to the Online Ordering company on 1300 116 637.

NEW MENU

Everyone should have received a New 2018 Canteen Menu on Pink paper.

Unfortunately there is a small error on this menu. We have only just last week been notified that our supplier Mrs Macs no longer makes Beef & Cheese Pies. Can you please put a line through this menu item. If anyone orders a Beef & Cheese pie by mistake they will be offered the plain Beef Pie.

Please take the time to read the information on the back of your new Menu. We have outlined some information that explains majority of queries that we have previously been asked. However if you are still unsure of what to do then please do not hesitate to contact us at the canteen.



VOLUNTEERS

The canteen is unable to efficiently operate without volunteers. We would love to hear from you if you are able to help weekly, monthly or once a term. We start needing help from 8:50am to either 11:00am or 1:00pm. If you are able to help out in the canteen please contact the canteen on 9302 4582 or else come along and see Alison at the canteen.

SUSHI PICK UP VOLUNTEER on THURSDAYS and FRIDAYS The canteen requires someone to drive to Kingsway Shopping Centre to pick up our SUSHI that has been ordered and freshly made for lunch from SUSHI BLUE. The Sushi needs to be picked up just after 11:15am and delivered to the canteen. If anyone	
	please contact Alison.